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My Dealerships currently do testing and it is easier on customers and does not create 

a concentration and lines at the station in Medford. I think the time has come to stop 

testing as Washington State did a few years ago. I would guess that we create more 

pollution around the sites that the State runs, create traffic congestion and 

unnecessary cost and time for our Citizens. Please just cut and stuff the bill to phase 

out the program. Alan DeBoer 541-944-1600 


